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I feel the local gaps should be maintained in order to stop Crookham Village being enveloped by 

development.

With the new housing currently being built between Calthorpe Park School and Crookham Village, just one 

small field is left.  Allowing more development in the local gaps will simply mean Crookham Village will 

suffer the same fate as the surrounding area of Church Crookham and Fleet which is now one massive 

conurbation.

Crookham Village still has the chance to be left separate and maintain its own identity.
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